September 28, 2012
David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:
In the Matter of the Penalty Assessment Against Pullman Disposal Service, Inc.


in the Amount of $2,300

Docket TG-121205
Dear Mr. Danner:  

This letter is to advise the Commission that Pullman Disposal Service, Inc. and Commission Staff have reached a settlement in principal resolving all of the issues in this matter.  Accordingly the parties respectfully request that the Commission suspend the procedural schedule pending review of the settlement.  The parties plan to file their settlement with the Commission in the coming weeks following the Commission’s Fall Forum.

Sincerely,

JENNIFER CAMERON-RULKOWSKI
Assistant Attorney General 

JCR/emd
cc:  Pullman Disposal Service, Inc.
